o Liberty Utilities

Adam M. Hall

Analyst, Rates & Regulatory Affairs
0: 603-216-3624

E: Adam.Hall@libertyutilities.com

July 9, 2019

Via Electronic and US Mail

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No. DE 19-064; Distribution Service Rate Case
Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities
Compliance Tariff Filing - NHPUC No. 20

Dear Ms. Howland:

In compliance with Commission Order No. 26,267 dated June 28, 2019, in Docket No. DE 19-064
(Notice of Intent to File Rate Schedules), the following tariff pages are transmitted herewith:

NHPUC No. 20 — Electricity Delivery
Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities

First Revised Page 18
Third Revised Page 92
Third Revised Page 93
Third Revised Page 94
Third Revised Page 95
Third Revised Page 98
Second Revised Page 99
Third Revised Page 100
Third Revised Page 101
Second Revised Page 102
Third Revised Page 103
Third Revised Page 106
Third Revised Page 107
Third Revised Page 108
Third Revised Page 113
Third Revised Page 116
Ninth Revised Page 117
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In Order No. 26,267, the Commission approved Temporary Rates designed to increase revenue
by $2,093,349 on an annual basis effective July 1, 2019. This rate change results in an increase of 1.88%,
or $2.29 for a customer taking energy service using 650 kilowatt-hours per month.

In addition, in Docket No. DE 16-383, the Company added a page to the Terms and Conditions
that provided a list of holidays. In the list, the Company inadvertently added Martin Luther King Jr./Civil
Rights Day to the list of holidays and this holiday is not and has never been considered a holiday for
purposes of billing service in off-peak periods. The Company is filing redline and clean versions of the
tariff with an Issue Date of July 8, 2019, but an Effective Date of May 1, 2017, as this change is merely a
housekeeping change to the tariff and does not change billing for off-peak periods.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any
questions.
Sincerely,

(TNl

Adam M. Hall
Enclosures

15 Buttrick Rd., Londonderry, NH 03053



